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Dear Sir/Madam,
Update from KDDA Interim Committee

10" July 20 IO.

On the 26th June 2010, the membership of Kono District Development Association (KDDA)
unanimously passed a vote of no confidence against Tamba Opel Pessima Sam Sumana and his entire
executive. This action is in accordance with the 1998 constitution of KDDA, Section 14 subsection
(I), (II I), and (V) and Section 34. Mr Sumana is also in material breach of Section 6 subsection (II);
projecting a negative image of the association, Section 7 subsection (III) and (I V) as his behaviour
has been of concern to the association, Section 16 subsection (I) having exceeded the maximum two
terms in office, and Section 22, as the association is long overdue for auditing.

An interim committee of nine members were collectively approved by the membership to run the
affairs ofKDDA on the 26th June 2010. The interim committee has a clear permission to uphold our
fundamental principles of oneness and defend our traditions and moral values until elections are
conducted. The interim chairman for the Kono District Development Association is Dr. Kai Ngegba
and the other members of the committee are as follows:

y Rev. Juliet Tumoe Samura

y Mrs. Bondu Saffa

y Mr. Gbondo Saquee

y Mr. Alex Wuseni

Mr.Aiah B Tondoneh

Mr. David Moiforay

Mr. Kai Kpakima

Mr. Aiah Y Sodengbe

The interim committee has already instructed Mr Tamba Opel Pessima Sam Suman •• the former
Chairman ofKDDA, to hand over all official documents to the interim Chairman as mandated by the
membership. This is in accordance with the 1998 Constitution of KDDA Section 14 subsection
(VI). We must reiterate that Mr. Tamba Opel Pessima Sam Sumana is no longer the chairman of
KDDA. All communications and enquiries must be directed to the interim committee. Our official
address is:-

99 Chandler Way, Peckham, London SE 156GB.

Tel: 0207 703 6580/0790 494 2268. Email: kddanewsletter@hotmail.com

Yours Sincerely,

Signed...... .

Mr.Aiah Y Sodengbe KDDA interim Secretary General

Signed ~ .
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